District Recorder
I11.-.Bro. R.E. Kelly, 31°

Inspector General
V..1l..Bro. N.A.Z. Bowrey, 33°

The Ancient and Accepted Rite
District of the Isle of Man

24th February 2025

Dear Sir & I11.". Bro.
I wish to give you advance notice of the following meetings which are to be held in this District.

Hamond Chapter, No.1079, will hold a Meeting, by Dispensation, on Friday 19t September 2025. It is
anticipated that a Perfection Ceremony will be performed.

The following evening, Saturday 20th September 2025, there will be a Demonstration by the King Edward
VII Chapter of Improvement of the 4th Degree, Secret Master, and the 5% Degree, Perfect Master.

Both of the above Meetings will be held at Freemasons Hall, Douglas, Isle of Man.

Also under consideration is the possibility of King William’s Lodge, No. 3883, holding a Regular Meeting,
by Dispensation on the evening of Thursday, 18th September 2025 at the Masonic Hall in Castletown. It is
too early to determine what the business of the Meeting will be, although it is anticipated it will be one of
the Degree ceremonies.

It is hoped that the successive Meeting will create an interest for an extended Masonic “pilgrimage™ among
those who may consider a visit to the Isle of Man, all of whom will be enthusiastically welcomed.

Appreciating just how busy many of your members are in their Masonic activities, as well as in their
personal lives, I trust this advance notice will enable them to provisionally put the dates in their diaries to
avoid conflict with other potential commitments that may arise in the interim.

I shall be sending the more specific details in the near future, once the planning has progressed. In the
meantime, it would be appreciated if you could make your members aware of this unique occasion to be
hosted by the Isle of Man District.

Yours sincerely and fraternally,

REKelly

I11.. Bro. Robert E. Kelly, 31°
District & Organising Recorder



